Visiting the Gampus

Prospective students are strongly encouraged to visit the campus. The Welcome Center is open weekdays. Although walk-in visitors are
welcome, we recommend scheduling a campus visit in advance so we can design an itinerary specifically suited to the prospective student’s
needs and interests.

A guided tour of campus and its major facilities will take about an hour.

Appointments for official campus visits and guided tours may be requested via our website (www.newberry.edu) or by telephone
(1-800-845-4955 OR 1-803-321- 5127).
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